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Tom Symes

The Belsize Society strongly objects to the application for retrospective consent. The developer has 

deliberately breached a number of policies causing harm to the Conservation Area.

The suggestion that the improvement/maintenance of the remaining section of wall mitigates the effect of the 

removal of the rest and the installation of the area that appears to be designed for us for parking is clearly 

wrong. 

The removal of the existing original brick boundary wall and the paving and parking of cars in the front garden 

is against the policies of the Local Plan, policy T/2d, and the F/N Conservation Area Statement, clause F/N 31.

 It is essential that the Conservation Area is not harmed and that the paving be removed, the planting replaced 

and the boundary walls and piers be rebuilt exactly as before their destruction
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